Personnel changes at Barton,
STPUD

South Lake Tahoe will be without two key players by the end of
August.

Monica and Paul Sciuto have taken jobs in Monterey.

Monica Sciuto is director of Public Relations, Marketing &
Patient Experience at Barton Hospital. Her last day is Aug. 8.
She will be the project manager for Community Hospital of the
Monterey Peninsula in their marketing department.

Paul Sciuto will be leaving his job as assistant general
manager at South Tahoe Public Utility District at the end of
August. He will be deputy general manager and director of
operations and maintenance for the Monterey Regional Water
Pollution Control Agency.

Leanne Wagoner, outreach coordinator at Barton, will fill in
for Sciuto in the interim.

In other changes at Barton, Steve Neff has been hired as chief
financial officer. He replaces Dick Derby who is retiring
after 14 years. Neff starts in mid-August.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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